



February 1, 2016

Christensen & McLean Roofing Co. Attention: Phil Roy 16173 132 Avenue Edmonton, AB T5V 1H8

Dear Phil:

Thank you for supporting our 2015 "Opening Doors for Autism" Gala. It was a very impressive, memorable occasion and so many have shared such wonderful comments about their Gala experience.

As Autism Edmonton's new Executive Director, I want you to know just how sincerely grateful our organization is for all your contributions of time, effort, and financial support that helped create this successful event.

Having come through a challenging yet equally rewarding year of growth and change, Autism Edmonton is now poised as a key community organization that helps bring about positive change in the lives of individuals and families affected by autism. Even as the need and demand for our services continues to grow, we remain passionate and motivated by the support we continuously encounter from people like you.

You, along with other gala organizers and supporters, are integral to our current and future success.

If you would like to see the final results from the Gala, or learn more about the many programs and services that your donations are helping to support, please visit our website at www.autismedmonton.org.

Again, thank you!

Sincerely,

Carole Anne Patenaude Executive Director